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No School for students, February 16-20th. School resumes on
the 21st.

Reminder: Conferences
Our Leawood staff value conferences as an opportunity to visit with you regarding your child’s
academic progress, personal growth and together discuss how we can continue to partner with you to
help your child. Listed below are important reminders about conferences. After viewing the
information below, please reach out with any clarifications or questions.

Conference Schedule
***Please note that scheduled conferences are ten minutes in length

Wednesday, February 15th
Scheduled "In Person" Conferences from 3:30 - 8:00 p.m.

Thursday, February 16th
7:30 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. Scheduled "In Person" Conferences
1:00 - 6:00 p.m. Scheduled Zoom Conferences

Reminders & Steps for Sign Up!
All conferences will be scheduled ahead of time. Parents and guardians will need to RSVP for a
time slot with each teacher they would like to conference with through the provided Google Form.
To sign up for an individual conference, please follow the directions below.

1. Click on the Google Form link of the staff member(s) whom you would like to meet.
2. Select the day and time, using the dropdown feature for the conference that fits within your

schedule and submit the form.
The sign-ups for conferences will close on Tuesday, February 14th at 5:00 p.m. Slots may fill
quickly, so please make your conference reservations as soon as you can.

I want to thank you for the continued partnership with our Leawood staff. We work to provide a high
quality experience for our students and your children. We look forward to connecting with you and
sharing the work and progress of your child(ren). If you are a family that will Zoom with our staff - we
will send Zoom links on Wednesday, February 15th so that you may connect at ease with your desired
staff member.

Please reach out with any questions. Melissa Corcoran



Volleyball Camp Information. See attachments.

Coming soon: 2023 Summer Explorations programming
We are just a few short months away from summer which means the return of Blue Valley’s Summer
Programs! Keep an eye out for more information, including a program catalog, in the coming weeks.
Enrollment opens 8 a.m. March 20. Summer Explorations will take place during three, one-week
sessions beginning June 5.

STUDENT COUNCIL HARVESTER'S SOUPER BOWL
The Chiefs are headed to the Super Bowl and your LMS Student Council is teaming up with Harvesters
to create our own SOUPER Bowl! Last year we had such a great success and smashed our goal, so
we're looking to do the same this year!
From now through February 16, help us help those in need by clicking the link below to donate to
Harvester's. Let's make this a super SOUPER Bowl!
https://secure3.convio.net/harvst/site/TR/VFD/General?px=1220148&pg=personal&fr_id=1240

HEART MONTH! CPR Training, February 25th, Hilltop
Conference Center. See attachment.
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